
 
 

 
School Council Minutes 
Friday 21st April 2017 

1.15pm – Rainbow Room 
 
1. Welcome and Attendance 
 
Year 1: Phoebe, Kiera 
Year 2: Rou, Hannah-Grace 
Year 3: Erin-Mae 
Year 4: Mia, Marci 
Year 5: Ella, Cadey-Lea 
Year 6: Connie, Dragos, Lewis 
 
Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Miss Gregory and Miss 
Battersby. Also Jo from Contour Education was present. 
 
2. Minutes & Matters Arising 
 
In this council meeting we focused on the attendance rewards 
and Jo from Contour Education came to speak to the children 
about her job role and a new idea that she wanted to share with 
the children. Also we would like to mention the fabulous £50.00 
raised by our children and their generous donations from the 
Fairtrade tuck shop. This will go to our school charity of the 
year - KiSS. 
 
3. Attendance Rewards 
 
Every term the School Council have the job of discussing and 
deciding on what the children will receive in rewards for 
attendance. This is done very fairly with every child having an 
idea and an opinion. We have red, amber and green rewards. 
There were some great ideas and Councillors were asked to 
speak to their classes and see what their ideas were and then a 



final decision will be made in our next meeting. This term all 
the Councillors will push for all the children to achieve over 
92%, which will place them in either amber or green. When the 
rewards have been decided these will be displayed on the 
corridor for all children to see so they can work towards getting 
a good attendance. Here are a few of the ideas suggested by the 
School Councillors.  
Green - outdoor fun such as races, orienteering, picnic and water 
play.  
Amber - indoor fun was suggested such as playing board games 
and making paper airplanes.  
Red – colouring and quiet activities. 
 
4. Enterprise Skills 
 
Jo from Contour spoke to the children about her place of work 
and what her role is. She spoke about her work included helping 
another school with their fundraising. This school is based in 
Nottingham and they also have a School Council. Jo suggested 
that the schools could make a link and work together for 
example by both schools Skyping each other to discuss each 
child’s job roles. The two schools are in totally different 
surroundings and environments so it would be great for the 
children to learn from each other. 
 
5. AOB 
 
The children were asked to discuss and come up with some 
ideas for the end of summer term School Council assembly that 
takes place with their parents. Also Year 5 will be tracking their 
own attendance this term. 
 
6. Date of Next Meeting 
 
 Next Meeting Friday 12th May 2017- 1.15pm 	
  


